
Project Update: July 2007 

In the Supatá municipally and in the same relict of forest in when we discovered a new 
poison frog (Dendrobatidae: Ranitomeya), we locate a new population of the Pandi 
mushroom-tongue salamander (Bolitoglossa pandi) an endangered species of the cloud 
forests from the department of Cundinamarca. 

This success is very important for the amphibian conservation because this salamander 
species was knew only from the type locality in the Pandi municipally. The new population 
of this salamander exists in a little fragment of forest and now this species united to the new 
poison frog are threatened for the destruction of your habitat. The project Conservation of 
Critically Endangered amphibians from Colombia will make chats and environmental 
campaigns with the rural community in the zone for show the need of protect and conserve 
this relict of forest and the fauna and flora of this region. 

 

Specimen of the Pandi 
mushroom-tongue 
salamander (Bolitoglossa 
pandi). 

 


